
 
 
 

 
 
 

School reports have been sent home 
today; reports for shared 
care/absent parents have been sent 
out in the post or emailed.  Please 
can we ask for your comment slips to 
be returned to school by Wednesday 
14th July. 

 
 
Covid 19 Test Reporting  
In the last week, we have had 2 children taking a Covid test and 
both came back negative. Thank you to parents/carers for your 
continued support in wearing a face covering at drop off & 
collection times. We continue to follow  all government & Public 
Health guidelines relating to COVID-19. 
 
Class Photos 
The proofs for class photos have been sent home.  Please order online wherever possible, 
however if you wish to order through school please make sure your order forms are returned to 
Mrs Bone by Wednesday 14th July; orders can be placed online until Friday 16th July.  
 
School Dinners 
Please make sure that school dinners for next week are all ordered.  When dinners are not 
ordered in advance it delays Mrs Bone and Mrs Billington considerably! Thank you! 
 
Leavers Assembly – Monday 12th July 
Our leavers assembly will take place in school on Monday and will be relayed to the classes via 
Zoom.  Sadly, we cannot invite Year 6 parents this year but a recording of the assembly will be 
uploaded onto Tapestry/Showbie or Facebook next week (we will let you know on Monday where 
you can see it). 
 
Sports Day – Thursday 15th July 
Please can ALL children wear their PE kits to school on Thursday 15th July for Sports Day.  As 
previously advised, unfortunately parents/carers cannot attend this year but we will make sure 
that we take plenty of photos for Facebook. 
 
Last Day of Term – Friday 16th July 
We will finish at 1.30pm on Friday 16th July; all children must be collected from school by an adult.  
Please note that afterschool club will NOT be available on this day. 

 
  

12th July – Leavers assembly  
 
15th July – Sports Day  
 
16th July – end of term – 
1.30pm finish 
 
2nd September – return to 
school 
 
24th September – School 
Photos 

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 



Please try and read with 
your children every day 
whenever possible and 
talking about the books 

with them is just as 
important. 

 
Happy Reading!! 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reader and Book Blogger of the Week Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of the Reader and Book Blogger of the Week Awards  
this week.   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Friends of Moor Row 
 

Raffle tickets for the tablet and camping prizes will be on sale until WEDNESDAY 14th July when 
the raffle for each prize will be drawn.  Tickets are £1 per strip and are available from the school 

office. 
 
 

  
 

 

 

www.moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk 

Reader of the Week  

 Rogan (Yr 1/2) 

Book Bloggers of the Week 

 Layla (Yr 3/4) 

 Abbie (Yr 5/6) 

 

 Chloe (EYFS) 

   Niall (Yr 1/2) 

 Chelsea (Yr 3/4) 

Tameelia (Yr 5/6) 

http://www.moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk/

